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Transmitted by email:  jonahwinters@gmail.com 

Mr. Jonah Winters 

Canada 

Dear Bahá’í Friend, 

Your email letter of 8 December 2021, forwarding a message from one of your friends in 

which he provides a link to a section of the Bahá’í Reference Library titled “Additional Tablets, 

Extracts and Talks”, has been received at the Bahá’í World Centre.  The delay in replying is 

much regretted. 

 

In his message, your friend notes that the document that can be downloaded from that 

section titled “Download all Tablets, extracts and talks provided below in one document” 

contains some but not all the material available in that section and asks whether the document is 

being updated to include the remaining material.  Kindly convey to him that the process of 

updating this document is under way.  In relation to citing a source for prayers and Tablets 

found on the Reference Library, while additional material will continue to be released on the 

Reference Library, he may be assured that the URLs are permanent and will not be changed.  

They may therefore be reliably used as a reference to where a particular prayer or Tablet can be 

found. 

With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

Department of the Secretariat 

 


